
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans, and Emergency Management 

wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Repair 

Airfield Pavements at 101st Air Refueling Wing Bangor, Maine.  

Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 1 August, 2025, at 

Address: 106 Ashley St, Bldg 486, Bangor ANGB, Bangor, ME 04401 

Contact: 1st Lt Tyler Field 

 

This project involves the design and administration of the repair and 

rehabilitation of airfield pavements, with a focus on aircraft parking 

aprons. The selected firm will assess pavement conditions, develop 

design plans with detailed drawings, specifications, and cost estimates, 

and recommend appropriate materials and procedures. The firm will 

support the bidding process, oversee construction with on-site 

inspections for quality control, and ensure compliance with all 

applicable regulations.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


